
  

Year 1 

Hidden Heroes 

 

Maths: 

We will continue with our work on addition and using a part, 

part, whole model. After that we will move on to subtraction 

whilst using cubes and counters to help. Leading up to 

Christmas, we will begin looking at shape. 

English:  

In English this term, the children will continue to explore a range 

of writing styles. This will include writing their own instructions 

on how to extract a fossil, a recount of a familiar story and 

festive poetry writing leading up to Christmas.  

Science:  

In science we will continue to look at the 

human body, discovering which parts of 

the human body do different things. 

 

 

RE: In RE this term, we will be beginning to look 

at Authority and Worship for different religions, 

starting with Christianity. 

 

 

History: 

In History, Year 1 will be learning about 

Amelia Earhart and Mary Anning. We will 

cover what they did and why they are 

such important people from history.  

We will use this information to begin 

sequencing important events from the 

past in order of when they happened. 

We will also be comparing old and new 

things and describing the difference 

between things in the past and modern 

day. 
 

Wellbeing Curriculum:  

In our wellbeing lessons we will be 

covering how our actions can affect 

others. 

 

Art/DT:  

In art we will be using a range of 

malleable media to make a fossil just 

like one Mary Anning would find. 

MFL:  

The children will be learning Spanish 

in their MFL lessons this year. The 

children will start learning the basic 

language for greeting one another.  

 

Computing: In computing this term, the children 

will be learning about online safety and learning 

how to log in and out of a device.  

Geography:  
 

In Geography, Year 1 will be introduced 

to the different ways we can find out 

information about the world (e.g. books, 

museums, atlases and photographs). 

 

Music: The children will continue to 

work with Mr Vinten in their music 

lessons this year. This term the 

children will be focussing on rhythm and 

body percussion to create a beat.  

PE:  

During PE, Year 1 will be taking part a 

variety of games and activities linked to 

Netball.  

Reminders:  

Just a reminder that PE will be on a Monday and 

Wednesday. 
 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate 

to contact us: 

Mr Black – 1b@chipstead.croydon.sch.uk 

Mr Chapman – 1c@chipstead.croydon.sch.uk 

Miss Sinclair – 1s@chipstead.croydon.sch.uk 


